Bubenik, Dennis

From:

dhoover@nimec.net

Sent:

Friday, January 7, 2022 3:54 PM

To:

Bubenik, Dennis

Subject:

NIMEC Bid Date: Mar 3



Dear Dennis,

NIMEC will be holding its annual bid on March 3. We will be bidding your accounts (below) along with other NIMEC members to leverage the collective usage for lower electric rates. We will be seeking pricing from Constellation, AEP, Dynegy and MC Squared. While we will be providing bids of 1, 2 and 3 year terms, each member is able to select the term they prefer.

To accept a bid on March 3, you will need to execute our winning supplier's agreement by the end of the day. As such, <u>you will need to have signing authority delegated from your board prior to March 3.</u> If you need a sample resolution to enable this, please let me know and I will send you one. (If your previous delegation is still in effect, you need take no action prior to March 3.)

Below are the accounts that we will include in the upcoming bid. If there are other accounts that you would like to include, please send them to me.

| Member | Account | Address |
|---------------------|------------|----------------------|
| Village of Homewood | 1903103034 | 2540 W. 183rd Street |
| Village of Homewood | 3860139003 | 3033 183rd Street |
| Village of Homewood | 5627145005 | 17701 Ashland Ave. |
| Village of Homewood | 7546068005 | 1635-63 Maple Road |

Please note: if you are considering closing/selling a facility, let me know and I will exclude it from the bid. In the event that you were to close a facility during the contractual term, suppliers will charge an early termination fee.

Finally, should you desire to receive an option price for your accounts for 100% renewable energy, let me know and I will see that you receive pricing for renewable, in addition to the lowest cost available.

Let me know if you have any questions,

Dave (Go Bulls!)

David Hoover Executive Director 847.392-9300